
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 

  
 
 

 
 

May 22, 2019 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
On behalf of the Asian Pacific Islander (API) Legislative Caucus, congratulations to 
Hispanas Organized for Political Equality (HOPE) for their 25th Annual Latina Action 
Day Sacramento Conference. 
 
Since 1989, HOPE has devoted itself to the education and empowerment of Latinas 
across the state to be active participants in the political process. HOPE provides the 
resources needed to shape and support leading Latinas through education, advocacy 
and networking. 
 
The Latina Action Day Conference connects businesswomen, community leaders and 
elected officials, and fosters an intersectional space in which dialogue about public 
policy affecting Latinas is facilitated to bring about change and promote political and 
economic equality.  
 
The API Legislative Caucus is proud to support HOPE and its commitment to positively 
impacting communities and the status of women. We extend our best wishes to HOPE 
for a memorable event and continued success. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
DAVID CHIU  
Assemblymember, 17th District 
Chair, API Legislative Caucus 


